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Belgaum Institute of Management Studies Degree College (BCA Dept) has organized 

“FAREWELL PARTY 2023” for the BCA Final Year students on 31/07/2023. 

Miss Uzma Mulla and Miss. Bushra welcomed the gathering. Prof. S.B.Hunashal gave 

introduction and welcome speech for the final Year Students. Juniors welcomed all final 

year students by presenting flowers and tying friendship band .  

Many Games, Songs and Dance were organized for final year students, which filled the day 

with excitement, joy, and enthusiasm, which impressed all the outgoing students. 

Final year students showcased their talent and participated in all events like dance, games, 

mimicry and many more. 

The function was concluded by students and faculty feedback followed by lunch and Vote 

of thanks by Saba with Technical support by Sirajjuddin. 

This 31 August 2023 was memorable to outgoing batch. 


